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U, 

ONeill, Pat 

From: Carol-Ann O‘Neill [Carol-Ann.O’Neill@dcenr.gov.ie] 

Sent: 20 October 2009 1453 
To: OBrien, Grace 
cc: ONeill, Pat 

Subject: FW: RE: Your Ref. E3/2/14 vol. 13 Dublin Port Company 

GracelPatrick 

Re: Your letter dated the 15 October 2009, Application for a Dumping at Sea Permit - Dublin Port 

Please note that the amendment to Section C Question 4A of the above application is duly noted by 
the Petroleum Affairs Division. 

No further observations otherwise. 

Thank you 

Carol Ann O’Neill 

Petroleum Affairs Division 
Department of Communication, Energy, and Natural Resources 
29-31 Adelaide Road 
Dublin 2 

01 678 2018 

From: Carol-Ann ONeill 
Sent: 09 October 2009 15:41 
To: ‘OBrien, Grace’ 
Subject: RE: Your Ref. E3/2/14 vol. 13 Dublin Port Company 

Grace, 

Please note regarding your Ref E312114 vol. 13 the above Application for Dumping at Sea Permit- Dublin Port 
Company, that Petroleum Affairs Division has no observations to report to your  department. 

Thank you 

Carol Ann O’Neill 

Petroleum Affairs Division 
Department of Communications, Energy and Natural Resources 
29-31 Adelaide Road 
Dublin 2 

Tel: 01 678 2018 

0211 U2009 
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